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Greetings,                                                                                          July 2020 
 
A lot has been going on at The Fold this month. A local farmer loaned us his TLB to 
remove roots in the area where we are extending the garden. Then we had four young 
men from the University of Pretoria visit, and they extended the fence on one side of the 
garden, so more vegetables could be grown for the children. A group from FASA came 
and rebuilt and painted one of our oldest playground items, which has always been the 
children’s favorite. It had gotten to the point that it was not going to be usable much 
longer.  

 

 
 
Some friends put us in contact with an artist from Pretoria who agreed to paint murals 
on the outside of the building. The children are enjoying watching him create the 
beautiful murals. He’s not finished yet, so there will be more pictures next month. 
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The best news is, ALL of the children 
are back at The Fold. Due to COVID 
spreading further in South Africa, The 
Fold is currently on lock down. The 
children and staff are staying on the 
farm. They have extra volunteers on the 
property as well, and they are currently 
helping with chores around the farm and 
one is helping the children get caught up 
on their reading. 
 
 
 
 

On a sad note, donations are down for a variety of reasons. If you can help with any 
amount of money, we would greatly appreciate it. No amount is too small. Due to the 
current crisis, trophy hunters are also not hunting this season, and most of our meat 
came from that source. We ask you to please continue your donations, and please don’t 
forget the link to sponsor a child: https://www.thefold-sa.org/sponsor-a-child 
 
 
Birthdays this month are Mpho (7), Jenaya (4), Ofentse (7), Dineo (5) and mama 
Magdeline. They will be having a huge birthday party soon for all the missed birthdays 
this year. 
 
Praises:  All of the children are back. FASA helping to repair and paint playground 
equipment. The garden area has been enlarged with the help of university students. 
Beautiful paintings on the outside of the building. 
  
Prayer requests: Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety 
from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. We need additional donations. We 
desperately need to find an additional couple to work at The Fold.  
  
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 
 


